
City of Newton Water/Wastewater Meeting 
September 19 2022 

Attendees:  Larry Brooks, Melissa Brooks, Gayle Glumac, Rosetta York, Joshua Kuhl, 
Matt Tarr, Marlene Harris, Steve Shryock (from R. E. Pedrotti Co.), Tyler Weber, 
Shannon Woodard and Brent Benefiel 

Called to order at 6:05 pm 

Wastewater 

• Steve Shryock discussed the Scada alarm system for the 6 lift stations. 
Quote is $20,295.00 installed with annual fee of $450 per lift station. 

• The Onan stand-by generator (old Water Plant Generator) is being 
reconditioned to be the on-site generator at the E. Washington Lift Station. 
The parcel owned is small. Connor& Connor recommended getting an utility 
easement. 

• Sludge Building is done and is working well. 
• Bulk Sludge dumping has done 125 ton.  It is working well. 

Water 

• Lafayette St water main install to replace what is there with a cost roughly about 
$53,000.  Tyler and I will due more cost and budget investigation.  

• Shannon reported that Well #10 is done and they are waiting for testing results. 
• Friday the Water Department will start work on the leak on Walnut St. which will 

bore under the RR tracks. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:20 PM. 

Submitted by Larry Brooks 

 

 


